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1 October 2010
Mr J and Ms M Randall,

Windyridge,

1, Martyn Close,

Combwich,

Bridgewater,

Somerset,

TA5 2RD
Dear John and Maureen Randall
Hinkley Point C and Associated Development.
Thank you for your letter of 29 September 2010. 

Yours sincerely
Robert Ranger
Robert Ranger

Case Officer
Switchboard: 0303 444 5000
Email: robert.ranger@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk
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The IPC gives advice about applying for an order granting development consent or making representations about an application (or a proposed application).  The IPC takes care to ensure that the advice we provide is accurate.  This communication does not however constitute legal advice upon which you can rely and you should note that IPC lawyers are not covered by the compulsory professional indemnity insurance scheme.  You should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as required.   





We are required by law to publish on our website a record of the advice we provide and to record on our website the name of the person or organisation who asked for the advice. We will however protect the privacy of any other personal information which you choose to share with us and we will not hold the information any longer than is necessary.  





You should note that we have a Policy Commitment to Openness and Transparency and you should not provide us with confidential or commercial information which you do not wish to be put in the public domain.














www.independent.gov.uk/infrastructure


